Lee Kwai Ying (7B)
Visitors’ manners


A large number of mainland tourists have visited Hong Kong Disneyland this summer.


I also went there last week. I saw some mainlanders behaving very rudely. I was standing in a queue when a child suddenly pushed into the line in front of me. As he was young, I didn’t have the heart to tell him off for cutting in line.


But after a few minutes, he called to his parents to join him. They then pushed into the queue ahead of me. 


I was shocked by their behaviour. When I tried to tell them that they should not jump the queue, they ignored me. We should not have to tolerate this sort of behaviour.


I hope the mainlanders and all other visitors learn to control their behaviour. I also think that Disneyland should be stricter about people who push in front of others.
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